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COUNCIL ELECTIONS – P&C BBQ and Cake Stall – HELP STILL NEEDED 
Thank you to the parents and staff who have volunteered to assist the P&C BBQ and Cake Stall 

on Saturday. Please remember to send in your donations for the stall and the Christmas Hamper 

on Friday or bring with you when you vote on Saturday. The raffle will be drawn on Wednesday 15 

December. So please if you would like more tickets to sell, please collect more from the School 

Office. We need more helpers between 10:30am and 1:30pm. 
 

PRESENTATION DAY 

On Monday we will be celebrating the success of every child during our Presentation Day 

Ceremony. Unfortunately, parents will be unable to attend this year due to Department restrictions. 

Hills Shire Council Elections – P&C BBQ & Cake 
Stall – HELP STILL NEEDED ON STALL 

Saturday 4 December 

Presentation Day Monday 6 December 

End of Year Celebration Years 3/4/5 Wednesday 8 December – 4:15pm 

Semester 2 Student Reports Issued Thursday 9 December 

School Disco Friday 10 December – 6:30pm 

Class Parties - Mufti Tuesday 14 December 

School Photos – Full Summer Uniform Wednesday 15 December 

Last Day for Students & Talent Quest - Mufti Thursday 16 December 

School Development Day – Pupil Free Friday 17 December 

2022 

School Development Days  Friday 28 & Monday 31 January 

Students Return  Tuesday 1 February  

Parent Information Night – Home Reading Tuesday 8 February @ 7pm 

Small School Swimming Carnival  Friday 18 February 

Welcome BBQ Wednesday 23 February @ 5:30pm 
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We will be videoing every child receiving their award or certificate and sending a copy to their 

family. Staff will also upload a PowerPoint to Hillside’s Facebook page with pictures of students 

with their awards. Our School Leaders for 2022 will be inducted early next year, when parents will 

hopefully be able to attend.  

All students are to wear their summer school uniform on Monday, which means girls will need to 

be wearing their dresses, not their white shirts and skorts. 

 

MAINTENANCE/BUILDING 

Today the Wi-Fi system was switched over and the carpet was laid in the front office. The toilet 

block has had the gyprocking and concreting started. We are getting there!!! 

 

OOSH IN 2022 – MORNING AND AFTERNOON 
Please enrol your child/ren for casual and permanent positions for next year. Once registered 
children can attend on a casual basis. Very handy for those days when you are held up and 
unable to pick up on time.  
 
PARENT INFORMATION NIGHT – HOME READING – TUESDAY 8 FEBRUARY 2022 @ 7pm 

We will be holding a Parent Information Night on how to assist your child with Home Reading. 

Please put this date in your diary for next year, as we hope all parents of students in Kindergarten 

to Year 4 will attend. 

 
WELCOME BBQ – WEDNESDAY 23 FEBRUARY 2022 @ 5:30pm 
This is an opportunity for all families to meet in an informal setting. More details will be sent home 
early next year. 
 
PANTOMIME IN 2022  
Word is out that hopefully, Hillside students will be able showcase their singing and acting talents 
in a whole school Pantomime next year. We are very excited at the prospect of being able to 
stage one again.   
 
SCHOOL TRAVEL  
Please see the attached document on applying for student Opal Cards and applying for transport 
subsidy. 
 
Judy Eastman 
Principal 
 

 

 

 


